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WILDERNESS CAMP 2025

NEWSLETTER 3

Dear Young People,
 
Wilderness Camp is now 6 weeks away! We hope you are enjoying your study
and finding the resources and Mentor Groups helpful. We are really looking
forward to the camp and have an exciting program in store for the weekend.
 
This Newsletter contains important information, especially regarding travel
to/from Wilderness for interstate attendees, so please read carefully.
 

STUDY
We should be over halfway through our study by now. It has been great to hear
positive feedback from attendees as you work your way through your study
preparation. We have also been enjoying the study and are really looking
forward to chatting about 1 Thessalonians with you over the Camp!
 
For those who have booked in a little later, we suggest you start by listening to
the talks online and reading through the Notes, highlighting the key sections.
Your Mentors will be very happy to help with any study suggestions too.
 
Workbook
There has been a little confusion over whether to use the Workbook, Notes or
both. So just to clarify, the Notes and Workbook provide two different pathways
to reach the same goal of understanding 1 Thessalonians. You can choose
either approach. If you take the Workbook approach, we recommend reading
the Background section of the Notes, as this contains some useful context for



the remainder of the Workbook. Either way, we encourage you to mark your
study into your Bible.
 
Mentor Sessions
Please remember that attendance at your Mentor Sessions is important for all
attendees. In the event you are unable to make it to your next Zoom session
please make sure you let your mentors know.
 

TRAVEL FORMS
The Travel Form is now live on the website. Can all interstate/overseas
attendees please fill this out even if you do not need help with transport, as we
need to make sure everyone is accounted for. Please especially take note of
the specified times in which to arrive/depart Adelaide via plane if you would like
us to organise your transport.
 

LEADERS / HELPERS
All Discussion Group Leaders and Helpers will have received an email with
your groups and the Leaders & Helpers Guide. There will also be a Zoom
session held on Tuesday 25th March at 8pm. We encourage all Leaders and
Helpers who are new to this role (and those more experienced who could
provide tips!) to attend the session, to help get ready for the Discussion
Groups at the Camp.
 

DIETARY REQUIREMENTS
If you have any dietary requirements that you did not put on your booking form,
please contact us as soon as possible to assist our caterers with their
planning.
 

DISCUSSION GROUPS
If you are in a relationship please let us know so we can put you together in
Discussion Groups.
 
We look forward to seeing you all soon, God willing!
 
God be with you.
 
Wilderness Camp Committee

https://www.wilderness-camp.com/travel-form

